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Laval Senior Academy's Annual Homecoming Football Game 
 Brings the Community Together 

 

Rosemère, September 16, 2023 – Laval Senior Academy (LSA) is excited to report that its annual Homecoming 
event held last night at Park Gerry-Dattilo marked a successful start to the 2023-2024 school year. Homecoming 
is a cherished tradition where the past, present, and aspiring Panthers Football players unite to celebrate the spirit 
of teamwork, sportsmanship, and camaraderie. 

This year's Homecoming event proved to be the biggest and 
most spirited yet, bringing together students, alumni, families, 
and fans for a memorable evening of football action and 
school spirit. Gerry Dattilio attended the game, marking his 
first return since the field's inauguration in 2008! The 
festivities kicked off with the Cadet game at 5:00 p.m., 
followed by the Juvenile game at 7:30 p.m., both of which 
showcased the talents and dedication of LSA's Football 
Concentration program students. Both teams played against 
the Spartiates from école secondaire Calixa-Lavallée. 
 
The cadets lost 28 to 6 against the Calixa-Lavallée team, 

while the juvenile Panthers achieved a resounding 42-0 victory. 
 
LSA's Football Concentration program is designed to equip students with the fundamental skills and techniques 
required to play football. Through this program, students not only learn the mechanics of the game but also cultivate 
qualities like discipline, teamwork, and sportsmanship. Furthermore, it encourages them to explore other sports, 
fostering a well-rounded athletic foundation. 
 
“We really need to commend the event organizers, coaches, staff, volunteers, alumni, fans, families, and parents 
who wholeheartedly support the LSA Panthers Cadet and Juvenile teams. Their unwavering commitment to the 
success of LSA's student-athletes has been instrumental in making Homecoming a cherished tradition that 
continues to thrive. The annual Homecoming is a testament to the enduring spirit of Laval Senior Academy. We 
extend our heartfelt thanks to everyone who has contributed to making this event so special for our young athletes 
and the entire LSA community. Your support inspires and motivates us to excel both on and off the field," said 
Paolo Galati, Chairperson of the Sir Wilfrid Laurier School Board. 
 
The Homecoming Football Game not only celebrates the school's football program but also serves as a reminder 
of the bonds that unite the LSA family. As Laval Senior Academy continues to nurture young talents and foster a 
passion for sports, Homecoming remains a highlight of the school year, embodying the spirit of excellence and 
togetherness that defines LSA. 
 
For more information about Laval Senior Academy and its programs, please visit 
https://www.lavalsenior.com/home  
 
With a workforce of more than 2,000 employees, the Sir Wilfrid Laurier School Board is the third-largest English 
school board of the Province of Québec and boasts a graduation rate of 88.3%. Its territory comprises the 
administrative regions of Laval, Laurentides and Lanaudière. The school board provides preschool, elementary, 
secondary and adult education, together with vocational training services to over 14,000 students in 35 schools 
and 4 centres. It also offers business training services.  
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